
Woodlawn School 

Parent Advisory Council  
 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

Since we have had such a great turnout in previous years, we are excited to be selling Spenst 

Pizza as a fundraiser again this year. 

This pizza fundraiser will be going towards the school’s outdoor play project. Each pizza will be sold 

for $10 and we will have 5 flavours.  

We are also looking forward to offering some great incentives for our students . . .  

Lunch PIZZA PARTY for the highest selling class, as well as prizes including passes to KID ZONE, 

and a family pass to the STEINBACH AQUATIC CENTER. The PAC is excited to be giving away a 

SCOOTER as a grand PRIZE to the top 2 selling individuals. 

We are looking forward to seeing the excitement and blessings this fundraiser will bring to our 

school and students. 

ALL FORMS and money must be handed in on November 7th.  Pizza pickup will be on November 

20th from 3:30-6:00pm at the Christian Fellowship Church (across the street from the school).  No 

pizzas will be given to students to bring home themselves so please ensure pickup is done by 

parent/guardian on November 20th. 

Cheques can be made payable to WOODLAWN PAC.  Please send a cheque instead of cash if 

possible. 

Any questions or concerns about this fundraiser can be emailed to Carla at cjdueck@hotmail.com 

Thank you for your support and HAPPY SELLING, 

 

 

Your PAC fundraising committee 

**REMINDER please do not allow students to ask for support door to door alone,                   

we encourage asking family and friends to purchase pizzas** 
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